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Steven Liang

From: Sarah Lewis <salewis7@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2021 4:45 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Don’t increase water rates

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Dear Water Rate Board: 
 
Do not increase water rates for Philadelphians during a pandemic!!!!! Many people are in financial crisis!!!!! 
 
Sarah Lewis 
2441 Olive St. 
Philadelphia PA 19130 
 
 
 
 


